Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Mental Health Service Contracts
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. 
You asked for:
Could you please provide the following information around your current Tier 1 and emotional well-being (prevention and early intervention) mental health services for both adults and young people:

a)
Contract/s Name (including whether it is adult or young people or both)

b)
Provider/s

c)
Contract start date

d)
Contract end date

e)
Contract value

f)
Anticipated Re-commissioning date

Answer: 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

All of our contract awards are published at the following link:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

